

September 19, 2013

City of London

Public Safety Standing Committee

300 Dufferin Avenue, P.O. Box 5035

London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Re: Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee

Thames Region Ecological Association and the Active and Safe Routes to School Committee would like to advise the City that Kevin Labonte will be replacing Greg Fowler as a representative on the City's Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee.

Information for Kevin is as follows:

Kevin Labonte

202-1126 Royal York Road London, Ontario N6H 3Z6

We look forward to this change being approved to continue our attendance.

Sincerely,

Maryanne MacDonald, President TREA